
I am writing to urge you to vote against SB 868, 797 and 764.  They are all incremental steps 

designed to lend numbers and momentum to the ultimate agenda of disarming law-abiding 

Oregonians.  They will have ZERO EFFECT on criminals.  The time and resources being 

expended on these activities would be far better allocated toward enforcing the laws that already 

exist.   

 


